
Nikki Matthews

From: Mohammed Rahman
Sent: Thursday, 2 August 2018 2:16 PM
To: Lands Ministerials; Elizabeth Currey; Nikki Matthews; Paul Layt; Christopher Wright; Mohammed 

Rahman
Subject: Fwd: Notice of Proposed Modification - Altis Warehouse and Logistics Hub (SSD 7173) - 585-649 

Mamre Road, Orchard Hills - Penrith LGA

A Land status investigation on  the Proposed Modification - Altis Warehouse and Logistics Hub (SSD 7173) - 585-
649 Mamre Road, Orchard Hills - Penrith LGA, shows that there is no Crown Land. Therefore, Department of 
Lands Has no comments at this moment. 
Thank you. 
Regards, 

 Mohammed H Rahman | Natural Resources Management Officer Sydney 
 Regional Services 
 Department of Industry, Lands and Water Division 
 PO Box 2185 DANGAR NSW 2309 


